
 

From: Kristin Cantwell <kcantwell@safe-sound.org> 
Date: December 12, 2024 at 4:18:24  PM EST 
To: carolwestlund@comcast.net, pastorchelsea@gslutheranchurch.org 
Subject: Thank you from Safe + Sound Somerset 

  
Dear Pastor Chelsea and Carol, 
 
Thank you to the Quilters of the Good Shephard Lutheran Church for the gift of your lovely 
quilted throws for survivors of domestic, dating, and sexual violence and their children.   
 
Receiving these items brings joy and feelings of being cared for to our clients. The value of this 
cannot be underestimated. 
 
Again, thank you for your support, and please know that your gifts make a significant difference 
to survivors and their children by Healing Hearts and Changing Lives. 
 
In gratitude,  
 

Kristin Cantwell | Vice President of Development & Communications  

Pronouns: she, her, hers 

 

   Healing Begins Here 

  

Direct Line: 908.693.9963 

Office Line: 908.359.0003 x201 

Mailing Address:  PO Box 835, Somerville, NJ 08876 

  

24 Hour Call/Text Helpline: 866.685.1122 












